From:

To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two

Cc:

Subject: East Anglia One North and East Anglia Two wind farm application.
Date: 14 April 2021 19:00:37

My reference: My Ref 20024140 and 20024137

Dear Examining Authority

I wish to express my dismay at the decision to extend these hearings by three months. This extension is
totally unacceptable and a betrayal of the individuals and groups who have worked so hard to work
within the original examination programme.

The burden that this will place on local people must be recognised and I fully support the objection
formally lodged by SEAS and other groups.

[ urge you to respect the original timetable and reverse the decision to extend it.
Yours sincerely

Alan Collett
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